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Conservation Reserve Program Meeting
The Northeastern Kansas FSA Offices will be hosting Conservation Reserve
Program sign-up informational producer meetings.

Producers are encouraged to attend this meeting to learn more about the CRP
program including what land is eligible and ways that this program might be
beneficial to their agricultural operation.

They will meet in Hiawatha on Wednesday, January 29th at 1:00PM at the Fisher
Center located at 201 E. Iowa Street.


